
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this consultation paper. We have only one comment and 
that is an additional consideration. We in the School of Nursing and Midwifery Deakin University 
respectfully suggest that a process that mimics the system used for english language and overseas 
registrations. The applicant would be required to get the appropriate authority to forward the 
documents directly to AHPRA, this does away with any opportunity for fraudulent documents being 
presented. 
 
Regards 
M Duke 
 


